
 
 
 
Access to Public Information Request 

 

Date of receipt:   26 October 2021 

Date of response:        09 December 2021 

Access to Public Information request:  

 

Request for information: 

How much was spent on the Guernsey Police’s new electric bicycles? 

Response:  

Each bike cost £2764.13. 

The cost is offset by savings on fuel and avoiding procuring a new internal combustion 

engine vehicle.  

The bikes have been purchased for the use of all BLE staff to assist with travel to meetings 

and the Neighbourhood Policing Team and Traffic Wardens are making good use of them. 

They also free up vehicles that would otherwise be parked at locations while staff attend 

meetings and BLE is conscious of its carbon footprint.  

Together with our electric vehicles we hope to reduce the impact we have. Several hundred 

miles have already been covered using the bikes. 

 

 


